
4th Workshop on Impact of the Factories of the Future PPP in Brussels on 24-25 March 2014 for European Project Coordinator´s

  

      

  The purpose of the workshop is to enhance the cooperation links and clustering within the
PPP and to facilitate die assessment of its implementation.

  

  

The parallel sessions of Day 1 will address innovation and exploitation issues in the running
projects, as well as the added value of cluster activities. On Day 2, feedback from die parallel
sessions will be reported and a panel discussion will be held, focused on maximisation of the
impact and innovation strategy of the PPP initiative.
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